
Memo

To: Laurie Seymour, Matt Mallery

From: Toby Lane

Date:  September 22, 2025

Re: Bus Monitor Hiring

With the conclusion of the district review and identification process, the following applicant 
is recommended for hiring for the 2025–2026 school year:

• Carlie Covey-Buck

Toby Lane

Director of Transportation


